
 

   

 

 

Tibshelf Community School 

Doe Hill Lane 

Tibshelf 

Alfreton 

DE55 5LZ 

 

6th October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 Tibshelf Careers Fair 2023 

  

  

On Tuesday 24th October from 4pm - 6pm, Tibshelf Community School will proudly be hosting a careers fair for our Year 

10 and Year 11 students and parents. Students are being encouraged to think about their future career options which begins 

with their next steps after Year 11. This is an excellent opportunity for students and parents to speak to a wide array of post-

16 course providers and employers from the local area. We have invited a range of providers that offer vocational courses, 

apprenticeships and traineeships courses, college courses and A levels.  

  

The purpose of the evening is to help our pupils develop an insight into the knowledge and skills required when moving on 

from school into post-16 provision. It is now compulsory that all students remain in some form of education until the age of 

18. This can include full-time education at a school or college or can be more work-based such as an apprenticeship or 

traineeship.  

  

To maximise the impact of the evening, we would encourage you to have a conversation with your child both before and 

after the event to embolden them to start the process of thinking about life after GCSEs, enabling us both to work together 

in tailoring effective careers information and guidance to meet the needs of your child’s aspirations. 

  

  

Please do not hesitate to contact me at g.thorpe@tibshelf.derbyshire.sch.uk should you require any further information, 

  

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

  

  

Miss G Thorpe 

  

Personal Development Lead 
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